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MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE: January 19, 2007 
 
TO:   Federally Registered Property and Casualty Insurance Companies 
 
FROM: Patricia Hladun, Actuarial Consultant 
  Actuarial Division 
 
SUBJECT: Earthquake Exposure Data 
 
  
      
Companies that have earthquake exposure in British Columbia and Québec are reminded 
that they are required to file the Earthquake Exposure Data form with OSFI by April 15, 
2007. 
  
Companies are asked to submit one copy of their completed form to the following 
address: 
 
Patricia Hladun, Actuarial Consultant 
Actuarial Division 
OSFI 
P.O. Box 39 
121 King Street West 
Toronto, ON  M5H 3T9 
 
Companies without earthquake exposure should submit a letter stating this fact. 
 
Due to the change in the Cresta Zone definitions from that used in the current version of 
the form, some companies may not be able to complete the Total Sum Insured portion of 
the form and thus, not be able to calculate the default PMLs.  If this situation applies to 
your company, please indicate this in your filing and include a table showing the Total 
Sum Insured for each of the new Cresta Zones.  Note that all information pertaining to 
the modelled PML must be completed from page 7 onward. 
 
Also note that all companies using models must complete page 6 of the filing which 
consists of a description of the assumptions used in determining the modelled PML. 
 
If you require more information, do not hesitate to contact me at (416) 973-7010 or 
patricia.hladun@osfi-bsif.gc.ca. 
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